

Phone: (313) 852-2711 Fax: (313) 875-9340

October 5, 2016

Mr. Keith McCrary
Supervisor of Maps & Records
City of Detroit
Department of Public Works
Sent Via Email
mccraryk@detroitmi.gov

Dear Mr. McCrary:

We have met with our neighbors regarding the partial closure of Hartwick Drive. The attached drawing reflects the feedback we received and adjustments made. Additionally, we want to clarify the **dedication** of a 20 foot by 40 foot area (30 feet from the SW corner of 7991 Hartwick) for a turnaround. The area is marked on the attached drawing.

As always, we appreciate your efforts to help us manage this process. If there is anything more I can provide/do to keep this project moving forward, please don't hesitate to contact me at via cell phone at (734) 751-2046.

Best regards,

Dawn M. Dayton

Director, Community Relations